
Our ref: PS170/22 

 

14th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Rapid rise in COVID cases among staff - remote learning planned 
 
Due to a large spike in COVID cases among staff we are once again being forced to 
direct single year groups to work from home over the next two days as follows: 
 
Tuesday 15th March - Year 9 will work remotely from home 
Wednesday 16th March - Year 10 will work remotely from home 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. All work will be set via Google 
Classroom and some live lessons will run where staff are able to operate these. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Simon Liley 

Headteacher 


